
 
PUBLIC NOTICE  
FORD HEIGHTS SCHOOL DISTRICT #169  
For  
 
Former Students  
This notice is to inform former students and/or their parents and guardians that the School 
District will be destroying the special education student temporary records for those students 
who left the district between 1997 and 2014 on July 30, 2020 or a subsequent date. Former 
students age 18 and older or parents of younger students may request a copy of the records by 
calling Ms. Kimberly Bounds 708.758.1410.  
 
PUBLIC NOTICE  
FORD HEIGHTS SCHOOL DISTRICT #169  
For  
 
Parents of Pre-School Children  
District #169 provides specialized instruction and related services for children with disabilities 
beginning at age 3. Parents are encouraged to have their 3 and 4-year-old children screened for 
eligibility for special services. District #169 Provides pre-school screenings and evaluations 
throughout the school year to identify students as young as 2-1/2 in need of special services. To 
arrange a screening, please call the Student Services Department at 708-758-1410 to make an 
appointment.  
 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE  
FORD HEIGHTS SCHOOL DISTRICT #169  
For  
 
Parents of Home-Schooled Students  
 On July 7, 2020 at 9:30 a.m.  a meeting conducted by Ford Heights District #169 will take place 
at Cottage Grove Upper Grade Center. The purpose of the meeting will be to discuss the District’s 
plans for providing special education services to students with disabilities who attend private 
schools and home schools within the Ford Heights School District for the 2020/2021 School Year. 
Parents of home-schooled students residing in Ford Heights District 169 who have been or may 
be identified with a disability are urged to attend. If you have questions pertaining to this 
meeting, please call 708-758-1410. 


